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RE: Concord Crush Support for the proposed new Turf Field concept at Terrill Park 

To David Gill: 

Concord Crush is a non-profit 501(c)(3) corporation with the goals of developing, promoting, 

and regulating the sport of lacrosse in the City of Concord for the benefit of local youth lacrosse 

players.  As you know, our focus is teaching the sport of lacrosse to Concord boys and girls, 

providing teams for spring lacrosse, and sponsoring clinics for youth lacrosse players and 

coaches that are conducted by certified instructors. 

 

Concord Crush supports the turf field concept at Terrill Park because the field would provide a 

safe and central location in Concord for youth lacrosse practices and games.  We currently utilize 

other City field facilities such as the grass fields at Martin Park and Reed Park in Concord.  The 

turf field as proposed with lights would provide the additional abilities for our teams to begin 

practicing and playing games earlier in the March-April Spring season, and into the evening 

hours.  The turf field also provides an alternative to the grass fields when there is wet weather. 

  

Concord Crush, which services between 250-300 local youth lacrosse each year, would 

consistently rent space at the turf field throughout the year, mainly in the Spring prior to and 

during Spring lacrosse season.  This field would be very beneficial, also, for hosting state-wide 

youth lacrosse tournaments in the future that would bring youth players and families from across 

the state into Concord. 

 

If you have any questions, or would like any further input, please do not hesitate to contact any 

of our board members. 

 

       Sincerely, Scott Daniels 

       For, Concord Crush (Concord Youth  

       Lacrosse Association) Board of Directors 

 

  


